Freedom of Information Act 2000 – COVID-19 business grants
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

We would like to find out the following information: 

· How many individual coronavirus cash grants (£10,000 grants) were applied for by fashion retail businesses between 17 March and 27 April 

· How many individual coronavirus cash grants (£25,000 grants) were applied for by fashion retail businesses between 17 March and 27 April

· How many individual coronavirus cash grants (£10,000 grants) have been declined to fashion retail businesses between 17 March and 27 April  

· How many individual coronavirus cash grants (£25,000 grants) have been declined to fashion retail businesses between 17 March and 27 April  

· How many individual coronavirus cash grants (£10,000 grants) have been sent out to fashion retail businesses between 17 March and 27 April 

· How many individual coronavirus cash grants (£25,000 grants) have been sent out to fashion retail businesses between 17 March and 27 April 

· What is the total sum of coronavirus cash grants (£10,000 grants) that have been sent out to fashion retail businesses as of 27 April 

· What is the total sum of coronavirus cash grants (£25,000 grants) that have been sent out to fashion retail businesses as of 27 April 

NB: 

-For each of these we would also want to know the date applied for, date accepted, date sent – but only if you have this on file already to be lifted

-Fashion retail businesses are classed as clothing, footwear and accessories businesses with a bricks-and-mortar and/or ecommerce presence 

-To receive responses in excel spreadsheet format

The information you have requested will soon be available in the public domain. Under section 22 of the FOI Act we do not have to give you the information if it is to be published in the future. You will be able to find it at www.leicester.gov.uk as soon as all of the grants have been finalised and the data verified. 
The requested information falls into the terms of a qualified exemption and the Council has therefore considered the public interest in releasing the information. Whilst it recognises the need for transparency on how funds are spent, it is also in the public interest that the data are accurate finalised accounts and that it gives a full picture of all grants awarded. Having considered the public interest, the Council’s decision is therefore to withhold the information at this time.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

